
Dear Committee Members, 

 

On August 13, 2021, the United States Court of Appeals, DC Circuit ruled that the current FCC 

exposure limits do not confer protection for people or the environment from microwave 

radiation. (EHT v. FCC decision .pdf ). It is incumbent, therefore, on State and the Federal 

Governments to step in where the FCC failed, in order to protect the public and environment – 

the birds, bees, trees and all living things. You must stop all radiation expansion in the State of 

Oregon. We currently live in the radiation Wild West with no controls whatever. We turn to you 

to halt the invisible radiation. catastrophe. 

Thank you, 

Eva Bortnick 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cadc.uscourts.gov%2Finternet%2Fopinions.nsf%2FFB976465BF00F8BD85258730004EFDF7%2F%24file%2F20-1025-1910111.pdf&data=04%7C01%7CSED.Exhibits%40oregonlegislature.gov%7Cd0521b3934794955de1808d9a840bfb8%7C489a9c84574a48c7b72a2450511334cc%7C1%7C0%7C637725819634670099%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=NygWqdu791mOXjBmilHlQPw4m%2B69RhNll07GV3YdAFc%3D&reserved=0

